
Film  extras  needed  in
Edinburgh

The  Casting  Collective,  a  film
extras agency based in London, is
recruiting in Edinburgh.
The company is working on a major new period drama feature
film which is shooting in Edinburgh from September 2024 until
the beginning of 2025. They are urgently looking for people of
all ages, ethnicities and genders for the production. Anyone
who is can apply online here.

Everyone has to upload a photo, their contact details and
vital statistics. The company will then contact applicants and
give them more casting information as soon as they get it.

http://www.castingcollective.co.uk
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